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Grade Level Enrollment Transfer/Withdraw Re-Enroll 

K 1 0 0 

1 4 0 0 

2 1 0 0 

3 2 0 0 

4 2 0 0 

5 1 1 0 

6 5 0 0 

7 3 0 0 

8 7 0 0 

9 9 1 0 

10 14 0  0 

11 16 1 0 

12 29 3 0 

Totals: 94 6 0 

 

 

We have begun to plan our student activities for the year.  Our first field trip will be to 

the Portland Art Museum at the end of October.  In addition to the museum, we are 

planning trips to OMSI, Magness Memorial Tree Farm, the Aviation and Space Museum 

Waterpark, and the Oregon Zoo.  All of the field trips provide enrichment learning 

activities for our students. 

 

This year, we have many students attending our computer lab which is open three days a 

week.  Students come in to receive one-on-one help, use our resources, or just have a 

quiet place to work.  Teachers have an opportunity to get to know students better and 

build relationships.  As the use of the computer lab grows, we will consider increasing 

the times/days that it is open. 

 

Our next student international tour has been planned for June 2016.  We will be traveling 

to Costa Rica for a 12 days tour.  The trip is open to all students, parents, and siblings 

who are part of our school.  For information about the tour, use this link: 

http://www.eftours.com/tour-website/1651597KR. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Jesse Eisenschmidt, Principal 

Sheridan AllPrep Academy 


